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Proposal to limit leverage

I am very much opposed to the proposal to control leverage in Forex foreign currency accounts. I
personally trade a forex retail account and see nothing wrong in the way things are going now. The
leverage is very manageable.

There is NO need for further legislation.

Thank you,

Wayne Moore
1378 Hawkcrest Cv S
Cordova, TN 38016


